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Communion is this Sunday, September 10th at the 
Firehouse.  Hope to see you and your guests.  Please invite 
others to share in coming to the Lord’s Table. We have a 
guest preacher/speaker on the 2nd Sunday of each month. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Lighthouse Fellowship theatrical group will present its first 
monthly skit next Sunday, September 17th. Skits are planned 
to happen monthly on the third Sunday.  They will present a skit 
based on the Scripture reading of the morning.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
Remember, we are still meeting at 9 am at the St. 
Leonard Volunteer Firehouse, 200 Calvert Beach Road.  
Come to the entrance on the left. Please plan to stay for 
fellowship time after the service 

 
 
 
 

Lighthouse Fellowship Church is a Global Methodist Church that 
has been meeting for four and a half months.  If you would like more 
information, please check out our webpage: 
lighthousefellowshipsomd.org or look for us on FaceBook.  

http://lighthousefellowshipsomd.org/

